
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 2/14/2012 9:30:59 AM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Disconnection OIR

Thanks, Matthew.

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 9:19 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Disconnection OIR

Is handled by Sepideh. Sepideh.khosrowiah@CDiic.ca.gov

cheers,

matthew
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